
Les Landes Newsletter 
 

 

16th December, 2022 

Dear Parents,  

 

Thank you 

A very busy end to a successful term, with so many opportunities for the children back 

in the calendar. School sports fixtures have returned, we have been able to lead 

residential trips, the children can mix and we have been able to welcome you into the 

building.  Thank you for supporting the children this term. Thank you for your kind gifts 

and cards to staff; these are never expected but are very much appreciated. Our Carol 

Service raised £606 in the retiring collection and online payments.  This money has 

today been transferred to The Grace Trust and The Bailiff’s Island Appeal.  Thank you 

for giving so generously. 

 

Parent Survey 

Please don’t feel you need to do this over the holidays, but in case you have the time, 

I’ve attached the link to your email. I will resend it in January.  The questions were 

discussed at Parent Forum and I have added optional comments boxes. 

 

Staffing news 

Thank you for contributing to gifts for Mrs Parker, Miss Freer and Miss Macfarlane. 

All three will be a loss to our school and we wish them well. 

 

We have appointed a Pastoral Lead Teaching Assistant, who will start on the 8th March.   

Her name is Emma Le Monnier, and she currently works for the Wellbeing Team as a 

Facilitator in a number of schools.  Her role will be to support with attendance, 

punctuality, contribute to multi agency meetings to support families and provide 

support to children with social and emotional need.  We are very fortunate to have 

secured someone with Emma’s knowledge and experience and we are looking forward to 

her joining us. 

 

Jersey Sport availability next week: 
https://jerseysport.je/activity/balance-bike-session-reception-year-1/ 

https://jerseysport.je/activity/jersey-sport-cycle-maintenance-course-year-5/ 

  
The Spring Term starts on Thursday 5th January.  No classes will have PE on 5th or 6th 

and the curriculum letter will come to you the following week with the information you 

need for the term. 

 

Have a wonderful Christmas. 

 

Mrs Charlesworth 
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